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The Parochial Church Council of Horne, St Mary the Virgin 
 
 
 

   The Electoral Roll Report 2023 
 
 
 
 
This year the PCC conducted a review of the Electoral Roll as is currently required every 
year. 
 
There are 64 people on our current Electoral Roll and this is the number that will be reported 
to Southwark Diocese and Tandridge Deanery. 
 
The current Electoral Roll will be posted on the south door of St Mary, Horne until the APCM 
after which time it may be viewed by asking one of the wardens.  
 
However, don’t worry if you forgot to apply within the pre-APCM timeframe as applications 
can be made at any time after the APCM and your name will be added accordingly. If you 
would like an application pack, please ask the Electoral Roll Officer or one of the wardens. 
 
 
Guy Wates 
Electoral Roll Officer 
 
April 9th 2023 
 
 
 
 


